

Taipei Economic and Cultural Office in Los Angeles

3731 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 700, Los Angeles, CA 90010 Tel: (213) 389-1215 • Fax: (213) 383-3245

February 29, 2016

Fadi Chehadé, CEO ICANN Los Angeles 12025 Waterfront Dr., Ste. 300 Los Angeles, CA 90094

Dear Mr. Chehadé,

I am writing on behalf of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of China (Taiwan) to clarify a mistake that my head office in Taipei spotted in your minutes from your meeting in Dublin, Ireland on October 17-22, 2015. Since 2009, the nomenclature of my country in the ICANN related events has always been "Chinese Taipei" and be translated as 「中華台北」. However, during the abovementioned meeting, that translation has been translated as 「中國台北」. I would like to respectfully request a revision of this oversight, and for ICANN to continue its practice by referring to us as "Chinese Taipei 中華台北" in the ICANN activities. If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at cchsia@mofa.gov.tw or call my office at (213) 389-1215 x 125.

Thank you,

Steve C.C. Hsia

Director-General

Taipei Economic and Cultural Office in Los Angeles